@NorthEast

Part of GoAhead
—_—

Feb 24,2017 09:00 GMT

Suspension of bus stops on Blackett
Street in Hebburn from 16 March 2017

Works will take place at Blackett Street in Hebburn from 16 until 25 March.

During the works, service 88A will be unable to serve stops 10510 and 10511
at Viking Industrial Estate.

Please use the next or previous stops whilst the above stops are out of use.
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